

21st February 2023

Dear parents and caregivers,

We will be celebrating World Book Day on Friday 3rd March.

Every year on World Book Day we are overwhelmed by the enthusiasm of our school community. We know that this year many families will find themselves in a difficult financial situation - we don't want our celebrations to be an additional burden. Dressing up or bringing books into school can be a big part of the celebrations and what families particularly enjoy about World Book Day, so this year we will have a theme of 'Share your love of reading'.

Children can come to school dressed in an outfit that showcases their love of reading. This could be in a costume or pyjamas for storytime, and we encourage children to get creative- make or put together an outfit or costume using things you already own!

We will be planning some fun World Book day activities during the day. To help us make this day special, please send your child's favourite book in with them on the day so we can read it to them and their friends.

Thank you for your ongoing support,

Best wishes,

Mrs Phillips



**ASPIRE ACADEMY BEXLEY** 

South Gipsy Road, Welling, Kent. DA16 1JB

Tel: 020 8304 1320

Web: aspirebexley.org.uk

Co-Heads: Mrs Heather Hopkins & Mrs Julie Arkwright